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Flights Have Been Affected Due To The Closure Of Suvarnabhumi Airport In Bangkok 

Date: 27 November 2008 

Customers are advised to call Oman Air Contact Center (+968 - 2453 1111) for further updates.

Oman Air Town Office in Bangkok remains operational and ensures that passengers are well looked

after. All passengers bound for Muscat will be rebooked on the first available flight when the airport

re-opens. Oman Air Town Office in Bangkok can be reached on: (+66 - 2635 1222) for latest

updates on the situation.

Oman Air further flights to Bangkok will be suspended until we receive confirmation that the

situation has improved and is stable. The safety of our passengers is of utmost importance.

Oman Air regrets the inconvenience caused.
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